TO:		Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:		Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:	FS-415 Milk Bid


This is a decision paper
 
ISSUE:		We bid dairy products for school food service annually

FACTS:	We sent out bid request to seven different vendors.  We received bids from three companies and also compared those prices to CKEC prices.

DISCUSSION:	Milk prices remained the same as last school year except for a couple of items as shown in the tabulation. Our recommendation is shown by “**” beside recommended vendor. 

	



RECOMMENDED MOTION:											I move that we approve the Milk Bid as recommended. 
		Goldenrod is the low bidder.
			
























